From: John Long

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2011 4:57 PM

To: AldermanConnolly@gmail.com; aldermanroche@comcast.net; AldermanSullivan@aol.com;
BruceMDesmond@yahoo.com; mheuston@hotmail.com; Rebekah Gewirtz; roberttrane@aol.com;
sean@odonovanlaw.com; TFTAId32@aol.com; william.a.white@verizon.net; wpero@comcast.net
Subject: Followup on Stacey Mitchell

Alderman Sullivan, Chair of the Committee on Licenses and Permits, asked me to follow up with
the City of Boston’s Inspectional Services Department and see if there were any violations issued
for Stacey Mitchell at the address given by Jonathon Warner, her supposed landlord, in the
email | forwarded to you on Thursday, December 1.

Today, at 4:30 PM, | spoke with Officer Paul, ISD Code Enforcement Police Officer, at 617 635-
3036. He informed me that there were two outstanding violations for Stacey Mitchell issued at

123 Beach Street. He said he could tell me no more than that.

-John

John J. Long, City Clerk
City of Somerville

93 Highland Avenue
Somerville, MA 02143
617 625-6600 x4110
FAX 617 625-4239
www.somervillema.gov
jlong@somervillema.gov




